Dear Madam/Sir

The plans released by the Australian Government will make Australia the only nation in the world to be
actively reducing its protections for the ocean.

There is no precedent in history for an area so large to be taken out of conservation.
Please retain the lewvel of protection that was enshrined in Australia's Marine Park Network in 2013.

Kind regards,
Sonja Dunning.



